
St Mary’s Speen Pew News 321 on Friday 17th April  
 
Dear friends, 

 

1)  It was Jennifer’s 99th birthday on Tuesday.   Jennifer was waving regally, 

at  her window  as a small group of us stood on the lawn and sang 

“Happy Birthday” , paying attention to social distancing of course We 

had to do it twice  as more people arrived to wish her well.    

 

2) As “The Lord’s my shepherd, I’ll not want” is Jennifer’s favourite hymn, I 

have chosen it for this week’s hymn. Click on the blue line below: 
 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=lrt1eC6Nlmo  

 

3) Heather Christopher’s Funeral 

Heather Christopher's funeral was today at 12.00 noon.  ( sorry for late 

advice)  Please hold John, Tim and Ian in your thoughts and prayers. 

There will be a memorial service later in the year. 

 

 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=lrt1eC6Nlmo

